
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Jon Springer, am writing to offer my support for HB 2574.

As I am entering the years of my life where I am considering end of life options, I would like choices available to have my body 
returned to the earth without chemical treatment or involving the environmental impacts of cremation.  I believe having such options 
as this bill offers is environmentally sound and would allow my remains to become part of the wild spaces of this state which have 
been important to me for my entire life.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,


